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JULY 

Friday 13
th

 July Year 5 & Year 6 Wigan International Jazz 

Festival Trip 

Monday 16
th

  at 1.30pm Teddy Bear’s Picnic for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Monday 16
th

  Whole school move up – followed at 

3.15pm for parents/carers to meet the 

teacher. 

Monday 16
th

  Parental comments forms from your 

child’s report to be returned by this date 

Wednesday 18
th

  Leavers’ Event for our Year 6 Class 

Friday 20
th

 at 1.30pm Leavers’ Service in Church (Year 6 

parents/carers all welcome) 

Friday 20
th

  Last Day of Term 

Holiday Club w/c 20
th

 August 2018 at St Peter’s C of E Hindley,  

Holiday Club w/c 27
th

 August at Hindley Green CP 

Summer Holidays Monday 23
rd

 July - Monday 3
rd

 September 

School re-opens on Tuesday 4
th

 September at normal start time 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception –  Finley        Year 1 –  Gabe 

Year 2  - Jessica            Year 3 –  Aaron  

Year 4  - Margaret & Amelia    

Year 5 –  Bobby          Year 6  - Kai 

Well done! 

Our Sports Star of the 

week is  

Peter, Year 1,  for 

fantastic dodgeball on 

Monday.  Well Done  

Our Music Performers of 

the week are all the  

children in Reception 

Class for amazing Music 

lessons.   

Well done! 

 

 

New GDPR forms have been circulated to the children who 

have still not returned this very important form.  If your 

child brings one home please ensure you fill in the form 

and return to school as soon as possible.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Snack letters have been 

circulated to the 

children last week.  If 

you would like your 

child to have snack 

when we return after 

the Summer holidays 

please send payment in 

by Friday 13th July.   

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sports Clubs 

Our very popular after school 

sports clubs on Monday and 

Wednesday have now finished.  

New clubs will commence in 

September after the summer 

holidays. 

Calling all Year 4 Children and Year 5 Children 

soon to be Year 5 and Year 6 

   

The time has arrived when we are finalising numbers 

for our fantastic residentials to Winmarleigh and 

London.  If you would like a place please send your 

deposits into the school office as soon as possible.  

Deadline end of the school day on Friday.   Thank you. 

 

 

Well done to all our Year 6 

children for a fantastic  

performance.  Magic 

moments they will never 

forget.  A huge thank you 

to Mrs Hunter, Mrs 

Farrimond and Mrs Elsden 

for all their hard work in 

preparing the children. 

 Toast Volunteer Required for Fridays 

If you have a spare hour on a Friday and 

would like to make toast for the children’s 

snack.  Please contact Mrs Glynn in the 

school office.  Thank you. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

School Attendance 

 

Our school is 

currently running 

at 93.7% 

attendance which is 

below our target of 

97%. We look 

forward to our 

target improving 

over the coming 

week.  Well done to 

Year 3  with the 

highest  attendance 

for last week with  
95.5% 

. 

‘Do you have any old/unused keys lying around your home?’  

If you do have some unwanted keys, please send them into 

the school office before the summer holidays.  Thank you, as 

always, for your support with this special project. 

 

  

 
  

From September 2018 we will 

be using ParentPay.  This is an 

online cashless payment system 

which will be used to take all 

payments including trips, 

music, toast, afterschool clubs 

etc.  We will be sending an 

activation letter home soon.  In 

preparation, please clear any 

outstanding dinner debts and 

ensure all payments are now 

made in advance.  Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Event at  

Rosie’s Authentic  

Mediterranean Restaurant 

  Wednesday 18
th

 July 2017 

Meet at Rosie’s at 5.30pm 

Finishing Time – 7pm 

Dress to Impress! 

Make St John’s Year 6 

Leavers Event a night to 

remember! 

£5 each including 3 course 

meal and special gifts. 

 

Please return your slip and 

contribution of £5 as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 

 

 

Wigan International Jazz Festival at 

Robin Park – Friday 13th July 

 

Our Year 5 & Year 6 Classes  have a 

fantastic opportunity to enjoy  a real 

music festival, in a very impressive large 

scale venue and to hear professional live 

music.  Please don’t forget to return your 

child’s trip consent slip back into school, 

together with your £2 voluntary 

contribution.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Fabulous Fundraising Event at  

St Peter’s Pavillion on 

Friday 27th July from 4pm 

onwards 

 
All donations are to go to the  

Manchester Children’s Hospital –  

Burns and Plastics Unit 

 

Admissions  
 

Would you like your little one to 

attend St. John’s when they are of 

school age?  Have you put their name 

down at the office?  If not, please 

collect a Registration of Interest 

Form.   If you have any queries or 

require any more information please 

do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Glynn 

who will be happy to help you. 

 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
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